
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11 February 2011 
            
Newsletter No 21 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 14 February 2011.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 

Ria Najran  Nursery 
For working hard in recognising  

numbers to 6 and placing in 
order on a number line. 

Shayla-Moore Samuda RW 
For always trying hard to do 

her best. 

Yuvraj Nandra RG 
For always being ready to learn 
and putting 100% effort into all 

that he does. 

Amiah Shepherd 1B 
For working independently and 
having a good understanding of 

number bonds. 

Zainab Akhtar 1/2H 
For working hard during 

Geography week. 

Dane Myrie  2S 
For producing good accurate 
work during Geography week. 

Om Das Bangay  3L 
For writing a deep and 

meaningful prayer in R.E. 

Patience Clarke 3/4MW 
For writing an excellent 
instructional poem for 

homework. 

Kian Purkiss-Chisholm 4W 
For trying very hard to draw a 

map of Chembakolli. 

Mariama Camara  5B 
For working hard during 

Geography week. 

Xantaine Campbell  5/6S 
For excellent Geography week. 

Marselle Bernard-Sewell  6SH 
For working very hard and 

showing progress throughout 
his literacy book. 

 
Weekly Certificates 

Lining Up 1B 
Spick and Span 3/4MW 
Attendance 4W 

Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 5B   Runners up - 5/6S 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 14 February 2011. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
 Demario Brown     2S 

For taking the time to explain 
the R.E. work to another child 
when came back to the class 

    Lovely Fuller-Broomes   5/6S 
For giving a poster to a child 

who didn’t have one 



 
Valentine’s Disco 
There will be a Valentine’s Day Disco on Tuesday 15 February 2011. This will take place in the 
school hall. Key Stage 1 disco will start at 3:30pm and finish at 4:30pm.  Key Stage 2 disco will start 
at 4:45pm and finish at 5:45pm.  Children must wear their school uniform to school and change into 
their disco clothes at the end of the day. 
 
Recycling printer cartridges and old mobile phones 
We now have a recycling box in school for used printer cartridges and old mobile phones. We have 
signed up to a recycling programme which will help to raise money for our school and also help the 
environment at the same time. If you would like to bring in your printer cartridges and old mobile 
phones to put in the box we would be most grateful. 
 
Term Dates 

Half Term holiday 

Children will break up on 
Friday 18 February 2011 
and return to school on 

Monday 28 February 2011  

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher 


